
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERViCE: NEWV DELHI- 110001 

No.F.6/DFS/MS/2022/NDZiI229 Dated / I3/2022 

To, 

The Executive Engineer 
CPWD, Safdarjung Hospital Electrical Division, 

New Delhi -110002. 

Sub:- Regarding renewal of FSC in rlo Manak Bhawan 9, Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg. 

New Delhi - 110002. 

Sir, 

This has reference letter No 25(3/DB/SHED2022-2023/105 to your 
dated 19/10/22 on the subjecet cited above, it is to inform that the site was inspected by the otficers 
concemed of this department on 14/12/2022 in the presence of Sh. Anuj. Dy. Director, CPWD 

The following shortcomings are still not complied: -

1. Electric shaf/openings are not sealed properly. 
2. Smoke management system in basement found nonfunctional. 

In view of above shortcomings, request for renewal of fire NOC is rejected. The 

occupancy of building /premises, in absence requisite fire & life safety arangements shall be at 
the risk and liability of the owner/occupier. The statuary/licensing authority may take suitable 
action as deemed fit. 

Yours faithfully 

(Afuy Garg) 
DIRECTOR 

Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to 
i. Sh A.K.Das, Head, PMWD, BIS Manak Bhawan.09, Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg. New 

Delhi. 


